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Information Newsletter 

       16th May 2025 

Dates for the diary 

Dates Event 
May Year 2 Tests 

Monday 19th 
May 

Bikeability year 3 

Tuesday 20th 
May 

Bikeability year 6 

Wednesday 21st  

May 
Bikeability Year 6 

Monday 26th 
May- Friday 30th 

May 

May Half Term 

Monday 2nd June Inset Day 
Week 

Commencing 2nd 
June 

Year 4 
Multiplication 

tests 
Wednesday 4th 

June 
Year 6 English 

Institute of Sport  
Wednesday 11th 

June 
Year 6 Pleasley 

Vale 
Wednesday 18th 

June 
Year 6 Pleasley 

Vale 
Thursday 19th 

June 
Year 4 Halle 

Monday 23rd 
June 

Year 6 murder 
mystery day at 
Bolsover School 

Wednesday 25th 
June 

Year 6 Pleasley 
Vale 

Thursday 26th 
June 

Fire and Police 
Visit 

 

Welcome to this week’s Information 
Newsletter 

If your child is off school, please can 
you call the school office 

01246 823240. 

Bikeability 

Please see the diary for the bikeability dates. The courses 
are for year 3 and year 6. If you would like your child to 
take part, please complete the digital form below. The 
consent cut off date is 18th May. 

Year 3 https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/apple-high-
field 

Year 6 https://consent.bikeability.org.uk/log-four-mac 

Bramley Vale Performance- Year 3 

On Thursday 22nd May at 10:45 year 3 are doing a choir 
concert at Bramley Vale School. There are some tickets left 
if you would like to watch. The tickets can be collected 
from the school office and are free of charge. 

Attendance 

As a School, we would like to keep up the good attendance 
in the summer term. The year 6 SATS period has finished 
however there are Year 1 phonics checks and Year 4 
multiplication checks coming up, good attendance is key. 



 
 
 

 

 

   

     

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Forms 

Thank you for returning the library forms and helping to 
register the children for a library card. As a school, we 
are keen to make library visits a regular occurrence and 
would love to be able to take children to borrow a book 
to either read at school or at home. However, we can only 
do this if your child has a library card! We want to make 
this as easy for you as possible, so we have plenty of 
forms available - it's free and easy! You can get a form 
from the office, or your child's class teacher - all you need 
to do is fill in your details and then we can even return the 
forms to the library for you! We can then take your child 
up for regular visits to borrow books - and you can take 
them outside of school too if you want to! 

Clubs/Trips 

Please can you ensure all outstanding payments are 
made for clubs and trips. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

This is a polite reminder not to park in 
the bus lane during pickup and drop off 
times as we are in the busy period with 
school trips and swimming. 

      

 

Stay Hydrated in Hot Weather 

Keep children hydrated and out of the sun especially 
between the hours of 12 noon and 3pm now the 
warmer weather is here. If they are out in the midday 
sun, ensure they are wearing a hat. 


